
ENG 101: Project 1: The Research Project 

Criteria  Exemplary 
100% 

Proficient 
90% 

Developing 
80% 

Limited 
70% 

No Credit  
0% 

Focus and 
Content 
Development 

30% 

Project includes robust 
versions of all required 
sections and 
articulates and 
maintains a clear topic 
and analytical focus 
throughout the 
sections. 

Project includes all 
required sections and 
maintains a general 
focus throughout the 
sections. 

Project is missing one 
or two required 
sections; a general 
focus is maintained, 
although not fully. 

Project is missing 
three or more required 
sections; focus may 
not be maintained 
across all sections. 

Project is missing all 
required sections or 
has not followed the 
assignment's 
directions. 

Procurement of 
Sources 
30% 

Project includes 
required number (or 
more) of relevant, 
precise sources. 

Project includes the 
required number of 
relevant sources. 

Project is missing 
sources or includes 
some irrelevant or 
inappropriate sources. 

Project is missing a 
significant amount of 
sources and/or 
includes mostly 
irrelevant or 
inappropriate sources. 
 

Project includes either 
no sources or all 
irrelevant or 
inappropriate sources. 

Reflection 
25% 

Project includes a 
detailed and critical 
reflection that offers 
evidence from the 
student's work, a 
description of their 
writing successes, and 
a plan for future 
improvements. 

Project includes a 
reflection that offers 
evidence from the 
student's work, a 
description of their 
writing successes, and 
a plan for future 
improvements. 

Project is either 
missing one or two of 
the following elements 
or has offered an 
incomplete version of 
one or two of the 
following elements: 
evidence from their 
work, description of 
their writing 
successes, plan for 
future improvements. 
 

Project offer only a 
cursory reflection. 

Project lacks a 
reflection entirely. 

Citation and 
Mechanics 
15% 

Ideas are 
communicated 
consistently well, 
using sophisticated 
vocabulary and 

Ideas are 
communicated well, 
using clear vocabulary 
and effective structure 
in both the sentence 

Ideas are 
communicated fairly 
effectively, but the 
essay would benefit 
from a more varied 

Communication of 
ideas is significantly 
hindered by word 
choice, sentence 
structure, and/or 

Ideas are obscured by 
sentence-level 
concerns such as 
vocabulary, paragraph 
or sentence structure, 



 

effective structure in 
both the sentence and 
paragraph level. 
Project is free of 
spelling and 
grammatical problems 
and uses APA format 
properly and fully. 
 

and paragraph level. 
Essay has infrequent 
and/or minor problems 
in spelling, grammar, 
or APA style. 

vocabulary or a more 
effective structure at 
the sentence or 
paragraph level. It has 
some problems at the 
sentence level that are 
beginning to affect the 
communication of 
ideas. APA format is 
used sparsely and 
incorrectly. 
 

paragraph structure. 
The essay does not 
observe APA format. 

or problems in 
punctuation and/or 
grammar. The essay 
does not observe APA 
format. 


